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ADDITIONAL INFORMATION TO DEPED MEMORANDUM NO. 277, S. 2011 
(YES FOR PEACE-Bayanihan Para sa Kapayapaan) 

 
 The Yes for Peace-Bayanihan Para sa Kapayapaan 2011 which was announced in DepEd 
Memorandum No. 277, s. 2011 has the following additional information: 

 
1. To maximize the number of responses to the campaign, the school heads (SHs) who have 

not yet complied are requested to participate in the campaign before the last day of regular 
classes of School Year (SY) 2011-2012 and to include their participation in their Annual 
Reports for SY 2011-2012; 

 
2. To facilitate the preparation of the report on the campaign to be submitted to the Office of 

the President, the regional directors (RDs), schools division/city superintendents (SDSs), 
district supervisors (DSs) are requested to facilitate the preparation and submit the 
Summary of Responses (downloadable from: http://yesforpeace.yolasite.com) to the 
campaign in their respective areas of jurisdiction, to wit: 

 
a. The SDSs and DSs shall base their Summary of Responses on School Summary 

Forms submitted by the principals/SHs and submit a hard copy to the RDs and 
SDSs as soon as possible but not later than April 15, 2012; 

b. The SDSs shall base their Summary of Responses on the reports submitted by 
DSs and submit it to their RDs and SDSs not later than April 30, 2012; and 

c. The RDs shall base their Summary of Responses on the reports submitted by 
SDSs and submit a hard copy to any of the following not later than May 15, 
2012: 

 
The Office of the Undersecretary for Programs and Projects 
DepEd Central Office, DepEd Complex 
Meralco Avenue, Pasig City 
 
YES FOR PEACE – Bayanihan Para sa Kapayapaan 
Inter-Agency Technical Working Group (TWG) 
c/o Philippine Postal Corporation 

 3/F Central Post Office 
 Liwasang Bonifacio, Manila 1000 
 

3. Scanned copies of the abovementioned reports are also requested to be forwarded by e-
mail to the following: 

   
Atty. Domingo B. Alidon 
President 
DepEd National Employees’ Union 
E-mail Address: doms_ali@yahoo.com 
 

Mr. Ernesto Angeles Alcanzare 
Lead Organizer, Yes for Peace 
E-mail Address: yes4peace@gmail.com  
 

4. The principals/SHs who have prepared pictorial documentation and narrative reports 
on the “Panunumpa ng mga Kabayani Para sa Kapayapaan” and other related activities 
which have been undertaken are requested e-mail these to the abovementioned e-mail 
addresses and post it in www.faceboook.com/YES-FOR-PEACE-BAYANIHAN-PARA-SA-
KAPAYAPAAN. 
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